
Conservation Commission 

Meeting minutes of  

October 17, 2018 

 

PRESENT: David Treat, Paul Carideo, Bill Guest, Neil Reardon and Steve Ungerer 

 

Mr. Treat called the meeting to order at 7PM 

 

Minutes 

Mr. Treat made a motion to accept the meeting minutes of September 19, 2018, Mr. 

Guest seconded the motion. The motion passed 5-0. 

 

Planning Board update 

Paul Carideo provided an update for the Commission regarding the PB updates. There 

was a discussion concerning the conservation land on Main Street and a resident on that 

road who is without water.  

 

RPC will be providing an informational session to the PB concerning the requirements of 

the stormwater management (MS4) for 2019. Permits will also be required when 10K sq. 

ft. of disturbance takes place on a site. This is more stringent than the previous 

requirements. The ZBA recently allowed a number of variances for a commercial 

property with no treatment into the wetlands.  

 

Mr. Reardon made a motion to adjourn. Mr. Treat seconded the motion.  The motion 

passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting ended at 7:30 PM. The next regularly scheduled meeting is November 14, 

2018.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,   

Sally Theriault, AA Town of Hampstead 


